Hello!


Welcome to general chemistry.  I am your teacher, Mrs. Zado.  I would like to take this opportunity to give you and your parents some general information about this course.  Once you have read this information with your parents please place it in the front of your notebook for future reference.


The study of chemistry is amazing but often challenging, if we work together I know we can be successful.  Your full participation and effort in this course will help lay a strong foundation and good background for college chemistry.  You will have to work. Chemistry is not simple.  Completing your homework, paying attention in class, taking good notes and reviewing those notes nightly will all help you.  Be prepared to ask questions and seek any needed assistance.  Here are the ways to contact me: by e-mail at babette.zado@vbschools.com, and I am available online in the evening Monday – Thursday between 6-8pm on http://www.edmodo.com/, The group is "Zadosci" and the code is x8mf62.  You will need to create a username and password.  I encourage both students and parents to contact me if they have any questions.  You may also find helpful information on my website: http://zadosci.com .

Chemistry is sequential; that is to say that each new topic builds on the last.  Therefore, it is essential to not fall behind.  This also makes it imperative to understand each topic, as it will be revisited in the upcoming topics.  I can not stress enough that if you have a question or problem, please ask me before we move on from that topic.  Also, you should never be afraid to ask a question, as there is usually someone else with that same question.

PARENTS,


As I have just written, chemistry is a skill-building course that requires constant learning.  There will be homework and reading assignments.  Part of the homework every night should be to review the day's notes, encourage your child to seek help if they seem confused by their notes or homework.  They will never be asked to perform assignments that have not been covered in class.  Also, study time with family can count towards extra credit if a parent signs for it – refer to extra credit sheet for more details(.  If at anytime you have any questions please feel free to contact me at babette.zado@vbschools.com .  
Thank you.








Mrs. Zado

